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From: Josh Perry
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 1:31 PM
To: Jennifer S. Bethune; Brett Strickland
Subject: RE: John Hiester CDR+J (Fire Marshal App)

They are okay to start FM review.

Thank you,

Joshua Perry
Town of Lillington
Planning and Inspections

(910) 893-0311
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From: Jennifer S. Bethune

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 1:30 PM

To: Brett Strickland <bretts@si-nc.com>

Cc: Josh Perry <jperry@lillingtonnc.org>

Subject: RE: John Hiester CDR+J (Fire Marshal App)

Josh please just shot me an email on this, saying its ok to start FM review
Thank, You,

Jennifer S. Bethune

Senior Central Permitting Technician

420 McKinney PRy

PO Box 65

Lillington NC 27546

Main: 910-893-7525

Direct: 910-814-6433

**Note our physical location has changed™*

From: Brett Strickland [mailto:bretts@si-nc.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 1:13 PM

To: Jennifer S. Bethune <jshethune@harnett.org>
Cc: Josh Perry <jperry@lillingtonnc.org>

Subject: RE: John Hiester CDR+J (Fire Marshal App)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.




